@2 Progress Energy

May 24, 2007

Martha Brown, Esq.

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

Re: Joint petition for approval of territorial agreement in Orange County by Orlando
Utilities Commission and Progress Energy Florida, Inc.; Docket No. 070137-EI

Dear Ms. Brown:

Per your request, please accept this letter as confirmation that no existing customers
will be transferred under the new OUC/PEF territorial agreement that is the subject of this
docket.

Should you require any further information, please don’t hesitate to call us.

Sincerely,
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ohn T. Burnett
Associate General Counsel
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cc: Commission Clerk
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